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Alexander SOKOLOV Rector of Moscow State Consrevatory

Dear Mr. Alexander SOKOLOV

I would like to convey to you the immense gratitude for the participation of Dmitry
GALICHIN / Tenor, in the concert together with the Presidential Symphony Orchestra of
Turkey, led by conductor Rengim Gokmen. It took place in the sports arena of Ankara, the
capital of Turkey.

I as a director of Presidential Symphony Orchestra of Turkey thank Dmitry GALICHIN for his
grate performance in the concert. I would also like to mention that our performance
attracted more than 12.000 spectators.

We appreciate your courage in overcoming enormous difficulties with the flight from Russia
to Turkey.

This action is highly appreciated by the cultural leaders of our country. Turkish national
culture is a great contribution to strengthening the friendship between Turkey and Russia.

Thank you very much. We hope for further fruitful cooperation!

Director of Presidential Symphony Orchestra of Turkey
Tahsin ARSLAN
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